
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF CALHOUN 
 

HARVESTER FOOD PANTRY DATE CHANGE – Since the Calhoun Colt Show will be taking place on the 
normal Harvester’s day, the Harvester’s Food Pantry has been changed to Friday, September 29

th
 at 9:00 

a.m.  The date will return to its normal schedule in October, which will be Friday, October 13th, starting at 
approximately 2 p.m.  The Harvester’s Food Pantry takes place the 2nd Friday of each month and is located at 
the Colt Show Building on the Calhoun Square.  The service is free to anyone in need.  We are also in need of 
volunteers to help with this service.  If interested in volunteering, just show up at the next Harvester’s event or 
contact Marlene Hall at 660-525-2232.   
 
SIDEWALK PROJECT COMPLETE -  The new sidewalks and ditch work has been completed down Main 
Street.  This project was completed by MoDOT as part of their overlay project for Highway 52 and was funded 
completely by MoDOT.  The sidewalks were in dire need of repair and the City of Calhoun would like to thank 
the Department of Transportation for this service.   
 
CALHOUN RECEIVES GRANT – The City of Calhoun was recently awarded the Missouri Department of 
Natural Resources Scrap Tire Material Grant in the amount of $3,274.00.  With these funds, 4 new picnic tables 
and 2 new benches, made of recycled tire material, will be purchased and placed on the Calhoun Courtyard and 
the Katy Park Trailhead.     
 
DONATE BLOOD IN MEMORY OF SUE COCHRAN – A blood drive in memory of Sue Cochran will take 
place at the First Presbyterian Church in the Fellowship Hall, 221 E. Franklin (Intersection of 3rd & Franklin) in 
Clinton, MO, on Thursday, September 7th from 12 p.m. to 7 p.m. and Friday, September 8th from 11 a.m. to 5 
p.m.  Many may remember Sue as the owner of Cochran Bookkeeping and Tax Service where she was in 
business for 35 years.  She was very active in many local organizations, notably working on numerous State and 
National Republican Party campaigns.  For more information on giving blood, please contact the American Red 
Cross at 1-800-733-2767 or at their website at redcrossblood.org.                                                                             
 
 
 

CALHOUN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT GROUP (CCDG) 

 
CCDG will not hold a meeting in September, but will have a booth at the Calhoun Colt Show so stop by and say 
“Hi”.  Our next meeting will be on Monday, October 2nd at the Calhoun City Hall, so plan on joining us with 
your ideas on how to help and improve your community. 

 

It is the vision of CCDG to recruit and promote volunteerism for the benefit of the Calhoun community.  By 
doing so, CCDG intends to assist with efforts of revitalization, beautification and public safety issues that arise 
in the City of Calhoun.  By promoting community involvement, CCDG feels that citizens will be “Working 
Towards a Bright Future.” 
 

 

 



CALHOUN COLT SHOW 

 
 

SEE THE ATTACHED SHEET FOR THE FULL SCHEDULE OF EVENTS! 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR 

 
Monday, September 4

th
 – Labor Day – City Hall Closed 

Friday, September 8 - Sunday, September 10 – 108
th

 Annual Calhoun Colt Show 

(See Attached Page for Schedule of Events) 

Monday, September 11
th

 – City Council Meeting – 7 p.m. – City Hall 

Friday, September 22
nd

 – Autumn Begins 

Friday, September 29
th

 – Harvester’s Food Pantry – 9 p.m. – Colt Show Building  

 

JOKE OF THE MONTH 

 
A priest, a minister, and a rabbi want to see who’s best at his job.  So each one goes into the woods, 

finds a bear, and attempts to convert it.  Later, they all get together. 
 The priest begins:  “When I found the bear, I read to him from the catechism and sprinkled him with 
Holy Water.  Next week is his first Communion.” 
 “I found a bear by the stream,” says the minister, “and preached God’s Holy Word.  The bear was so 
mesmerized that he let me baptize him.” 
 They booth look down at the rabbi, who is lying on a gurney in a body cast.  “Looking back,” he says, 
“Maybe I shouldn’t have started with the circumcision.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DON’T FORGET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS 

 

The Colt Show committee will again be raffling a quilt.  
Chances are $1 each or 6 for $5. 
 
In addition to the quilt, the Colt Show will be raffling a  
1/4 processed beef.  Tickets for the beef are $3 each or 4 
for $10.   
 
Tickets for the raffle can be purchased from any Colt 
Show member during the event or can be purchased in 
advance at the Calhoun City Hall.   
 
All proceeds go to the Calhoun Colt Show and help keep 
this hometown tradition going, so show your support and 
get your tickets today!!!! 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


